

Sent by email on Fri 5th July 24.

## Recipients:

Organisation	Country	Contact Name	Contact Email
Felagið Nótaskip -	Faroes		notaskip@notaskip.fo
Faroese Pelagic			
Organisation			
Føroya Reiðarafelagið -	Faroes	Stefan í Skorini	stefan@industry.fo
Faroese Shipowners'			
Association			

## **RE: Meeting with NAPA**

Dear [insert name],

On behalf of the North Atlantic Pelagic Advocacy Group (NAPA), we would like to thank you for taking the time to attend the recent NAPA catching sector meeting on blue whiting that took place on 23 May.

Since this meeting, we have been following up with individual catching sector organisations to discuss the issues facing the blue whiting fishery, and to explore the scope and opportunities for collaboration.

We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you, to hear your organisation's perspective, and consider how we may be able to support each other.

Please contact me to organise a meeting and do not hesitate to ask any questions - we're happy to help. We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Fiona Birch